
 Hello Chesterbrook Academy Families! September is here and 
with it our 2018-2019 school year has begun. We are excited for a new 
year, new friends and new experiences! 

 In the month of September you can expect your students to learn 
their daily routine, meet and learn about their friends, and start to build 
relationships and friendships to last us through the year and beyond! 

 With the start of school we would also like to give several safety 
reminders regarding the parking lot. We have buses in and out of the 
parking lot several times through out the day as well as a food delivery 
once a week in addition to daily/weekly mail deliveries. Please remember 
to be cautious and aware when entering and exiting the parking lot and 
parking spaces as well as when you are walking your student to and from 
your vehicle. 

 As always we thank you for your continued support and look  

forward to the year to come! 

Upcoming Events: 

9/3 Happy Labor Day –CBA Closed 
9/11 Red White & Blue Day 
9/17-21 Spirit Week! 
        Monday: PJ Day,  
        Tuesday: Favorite Book Character Day,  
        Wednesday: Wacky Wednesday,  
        Thursday:  Wear Tie-Dye Day,  
        Friday: Trike-a-thon for St. Jude! 
*For those students participating in Trike-a-thon 
please park your trike/scooter/bike out in front 
of the school on the sidewalk 


